
7th October 1963 

Kr. A. R. TbcDpscn
 
Bell Telephone IAboratories
 
463 west Street
 
New York 14, New York, U9S.A.
 

Dear ltr. Thompson: 

Thank you for your letter of 27/9/63. 
I have written to Mr. C. H. Sbauer of the Reaearch Oorpora'tian, 
N.T.C. asking them to remove the following items trom storage; 
and notify you of their place and availability. 

CartClll 4D (about 2' x 2' x Ii') c~ta1ns wheels. 

Cartan l4D (about same size) conta1.ns rims. 

Several bundles of axles, wheels and rims without paoldng. 

There are two sizes of' wheels and rims, 19" and 21". 
Th. 21" are correct, being earlier style. Sone are front snd 
SOJDfJ are back. Several have spokes in poor shape. The hubs 
of front ard back and IS" and 21" are all removable and 
interchangeable. It should be possible to get four good 21" 
front wheels and rims out of' the lot. 

The correct tyros are 21" x 3.00 or 3.25 They and the 
tubes oan s till be secured new, which I would suggest. Any 
original t;yres would have deteriorated beyarJd use, even if' they 
could be found. The later small wheels used 19" x 4.25 or 4.50 
tyres' aDd are incorrect. 

Plenty of axles, king pins, spindles and bearings are in 
the lot. However, there may be a shortage of tie rods. These 
are fair13 simple to reproduce in a blaclcsmith shop. I th1nk 
thsre are soma hub caps in one of the cartons. 

Please write, it I can be of i\,trther assistance. IDok1ng 
forward to receiving a picture of the finished reproduction, 
I am, 

Yours feithf'ully, 

~~~ 


